
Rt. 46 / Park Heights Ave. Traffic Pattern Change

On March 24, 2010 the construction on the Rt. 46 Project 
will be moving into the “Temporary Stage 3" traffic pattern. 
This will allow the completion of the major construction on 
W. Blackwell St. and Park Heights Ave. extension. This work 
will close the existing direct turn onto Rt. 46 form Park 
Heights Ave. and institute a new traffic pattern.

W. Blackwell St. will be reopened from Rt. 46 
eastbound.
To access Rt. 46 westbound from Park Heights Ave., 
motorists will turn right on W. Blackwell St. and utilize 
the Temporary Jug Handle near the river.
To Access Park Heights Ave. motorists must enter from 
the west off of Rt. 46 eastbound. An approved one block 
detour for westbound motorists (Baker to Harvard to 
Princeton) will also accommodate access to Park 
Heights Ave.
This traffic pattern will be in affect for approximately two 
(2) months.
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